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Dear Don, 

TALENCE, LE Aug.23rd, 1973 

Just a word to tell you that it is very unlikely we shall meet this time. 

If I had know before,I could perhaps have saves some days for Idaho,but at that time 

I thought you would be BJKJ busy elisewhare, •.• Now,aall is set, e tc, The only chance is 

if you cmme to Denver,where I will arrive on September 27 at I 7 .34 , and leave on Septembe· 

29th at t2. )~ t seems to short to be worthwhile.Do as you think is best. 

So,give my best to Et velyn,and I hope we shall meet some other time! 

May be next year, even if I doubt it,as I have o to Israel and Danemark. 

f Bien amicalement, 

F . Bordes 

P. S.In your letter f of July e that at the suggestion of June Bug(noi 

Junius Bird!) you have given up the b' let.I have got also some good results with 

hammerstones,BUT the flakes I get are NOT like the Solutrean ones, 

AO 7 5 5 '13 


